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OMWD Recognizes Winners of the Annual Water Awareness Poster Contest 
 
Encinitas, CA—At its May 17 meeting, Olivenhain Municipal Water District’s Board of Directors recognized the top three 
entries in the 2023 North County Water Agencies Water Awareness Poster Contest. Nearly 100 fourth graders who live or 
attend schools in OMWD’s service area participated in this year’s competition. 

The recognized entries were submitted by Lillian Cook from El Camino Creek Elementary School, Leo W. from Olivenhain 
Pioneer Elementary School, and Talia Elizabeth Abordo from Stone Ranch Elementary School. Lillian’s poster depicts her 
creative interpretation of a sunset on an ocean horizon. Leo’s poster featured an ocean wave cresting over planet Earth as it 
floats on the ocean, and Talia’s artwork showcases an otter holding a sign advocating to “save water, save one of us!” next 
to a smiling planet Earth.  

“This contest is a wonderful way to showcase the creativity and talent of students throughout the communities OMWD 
serves,” said OMWD Board Vice President Matthew Hahn. “By highlighting the importance of water use efficiency,  
elementary school children illustrate through their artwork the importance of protecting this finite natural resource.” 

This year marks the 30th year of the annual Water Awareness Poster Contest. The theme for this year’s contest was 
“Love Water, Save Water.” The contest teaches students the value of water as a limited resource and the importance of 
using it wisely, while providing OMWD with locally produced artwork to reinforce this message to its customers. 

The recognized posters will be featured in a 2024 Water Awareness Calendar. 

#  #  # 
 
Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water, 
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves 
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County. 
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